Jacqueline Rigtrup

Electric vehicles are still WAY too expensive for working families. It is unrealistic to expect all
Washington families to be financially able to afford an electric vehicle.

Electric vehicles prevent families from taking road trips. Airlines and rental cars are still so
expensive, road trips are the most economical travel means for the average family. Electric vehicles
have a limited range and families cannot just fill up and be back on the road.

In addition, electric vehicles are charged with non-green sources, so the requirement to buy an
electric vehicle doesn't actually help the environment.

The standard home is not equipped to be able to charge an electric vehicle. This electrical upgrade
would be an additional cost families would be expected to afford.



